Harbor View Presbyterian Church Weekly Newsletter











THANK YOU to everyone who came out to the Party at the Pastor's House on Saturday! Many thanks also to HVPC's Church Life Chair Tracy Conner for organizing the event.



Congratulations to our High School graduates: Sophia Benson, Camilla Hays, Will Olson, and Josh Wirth! We'll highlight a Senior each week.



Anna Sofia Benson recently graduated from Academic Magnet High School. While she doesn't yet know what she wants to be when she grows up, she figured Clemson was as good a place as any to start figuring it out. Good luck!



BLESSING BOX GENEROSITY

We have so many wonderful folks who donate to our Blessing Box at Harbor View. On Tuesday, someone made a huge donation that will fill the box three times! So amazing to be a part of the good and helpful things that give the world hope! Thank you everyone so much for your wonderful generosity!



For Father's Day this Sunday, June 19th several of the HVPC ladies will lead the service. Mary Thornley will preach and Karen Rollins, Cathy Chihocky, and Kathy Chessman will assist.

"Honor your father and mother. Then you will live a long time in the land the Lord your God is giving you." ~ Exodus 20:12



Save the Date Vacation Bible School July 18th – 22nd, 3 – 5:30 p.m. Ages 3 through 5th grade

To register your child, please click here or call the office. We also need volunteers! If you would like to volunteer to help with VBS, please contact Kathy Chessman by phone #(843) 412-5951 or email kathy@harborviewpc.org.



Dear HVPC Congregation,

Please pray for us as we travel to Hazard, KY, located on the eastern side of the state—a small town with limited employment opportunities, and a reputation for drugs and crime. The area's primary industries are coal and timber, and in Hazard 22% of the population live below the poverty line. We will serve alongside two other church groups, much like a Hands of Christ project. We will report to Rae Ann, who we will assist in setting up "block parties" where we will share school supplies, kid-friendly activities, encouragement, and God's love.

~ Your HVPC Mission Team



Summer Hope Lodge Meals

We need your help with Hope Lodge meals! Please click <u>here</u> to sign up.



Tom Lassiter (6/16) Ed Wirth (6/18) Gary Hill (6/19) Henry Bouton (6/30)

Special Events:

June 25 - July 1st Mission Trip to Appalachia September 18th 9:30 a.m. - Worship in the Park

Weekly:

James Island Outreach food delivery

Monthly:

Lunch Bunch (first Tuesday)
Presbyterian Women Morning Circle (third Tuesday)
Prayer Group (third Thursday starting in April)
Book Club (third Sunday)
James Island Outreach Food Pantry Volunteer Team
Hope Lodge Meal (first Wednesday)

Click here for the Prayer List.

Click **here** for a list of the HVPC Session members and email addresses.



"Sharing God's Love with All"
- Mark 12:31

Mission Statement: Harbor View Presbyterian is a neighborhood church that fosters relationships through worship and fellowship, spreads love through outreach, and seeks to create a spiritual environment for lifelong learning.

Church Office: (843) 795-4072 Rusty's Cell Phone: (864) 399-2288